
                THE MASTERS      

CONFIDENTIALITY POLICY 

 

   Trust and confidence in The MASTERS Board of Directors and 

their Employee(s) is essential to fulfilling our mission. We are 

committed to supporting the families who have suffered the tragic 

loss of their loved one. Knowing we are there for these families is 

critical to the healing process and having an assurance we will 

never betray their confidence is an important part of who we are. 

   Confidential and proprietary information is a crucial part of the 

process in determining the expenses that qualify for payment by 

The MASTERS. It is equally important that we instill faith to those 

we serve that all the information we receive to make these 

determinations is strictly confidential. Our commitment is to 

never betray, but build on the trust each family has for The 

MASTERS. 

   To demonstrate the importance we place on the service we 

provided and the respect we have for each of the families we 

serve, all Directors and Employee(s) will sign and adhere to the 

provision of The MASTERS Confidentiality Agreement.     
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